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UPDATE ON VERY SUBSTANTIAL ACQUISITION

Reference is made to the circular of the Company dated 12 February 2018 (the “Circular”) in
relation to the Proposed Acquisition. Unless otherwise defined, capitalized terms used herein shall
have the same meanings as those defined in the Circular.

The Company hereby announces that it received the Letter of No Further Review (Shang Fan Long
Chu Shen Han [2018] No. 133) (《不實施進一步審查決定書》) from the Anti-Monopoly Bureau of
the Ministry of Commerce of the PRC (中國商務部反壟斷局). According to the said document, after
preliminary examination by the Anti-Monopoly Bureau of the Ministry of Commerce of the PRC it
decided that the Proposed Acquisition will not be subject to further review and the Company may
proceed with the Proposed Acquisition from 9 April 2018.

The Board of
Guangzhou Baiyunshan Pharmaceutical Holdings Company Limited

Guangzhou, the PRC, 13 April 2018
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